
Library 

 The PTFA have been very supportive in renovating the library and buying 

additional resources.  

Reading is the most important activity children will undertake. It is important 

for all children but boys in particular to have good access to quality non-fiction 

texts.  

Libraries are the place where children’s interests can be fired up and create a 

yearning to find out more about the world around them. Whether it is the 

variety of dinosaurs who once roamed the earth or how oxygen is moved 

around our bodies, there is always a book for everyone that can help stimulate 

further research.  

Currently, Library books are continuing to be used in school to support our 

Topic learning. In line with our COVID-19 risk assessment, we have temporarily 

suspended borrowing books from the library for home use, but plan to re-

introduce this as soon as it is safe to do so. We know many children love 

visiting the Library in their lunchtime to choose books to enjoy at home and we 

hope to offer this opportunity again soon.  We also look forward to welcoming 

back our small army of trained librarians who help to maintain the library and 

its stock of books by keeping track of who has borrowed what.  

 


